\ TUDENTS
UNITON Office of the VICE PRESIDENT (EXTERNAL)

To: Students’ Council

Re: Report to Council (for January 19, 2016 meeting)

Introduction

Hey all,

It's been a while and I'm glad to be back. This last three weeks have been almost entirely
campaigning. Many congratulations to the new Vice President External-Elect Mike Sandare! I'll
be working lots with Mike over the next couple months to transition him into the role, and he

will be a great fit!

Other than that, I really have nothing to report, I will be watching the Speech from the Throne
and heading to the Legislature to comment if anything post-secondary comes up.

I'm looking forward to finishing my term, and will have more for you next council once I'm back
into the swing of things.

Cheers,

Dylan
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